All Saints' C of E Primary School

The Street, Lawshall, Bury St. Edmunds, Suffolk. IP29 4QA Headteacher: Mrs C Lamb

(01284) 828223

lawshallschool@hotmail.com



Inspire Challenge Succeed

21st November 2014

Dear Parents and Carers,

BAGS2SCHOOL TEXTILE RECYCLING

The Parent Group have asked me to pass on their thanks to those parents who brought along their unwanted clothes and textiles. Every penny raised will go towards supporting enrichment activities within school.

FOREST SCHOOLS

I would like to say 'thank you' to those parents who have come along and supported our Forest School sessions so enthusiastically this half term. The children have been so creative with their time in the woods and developed new skills and knowledge. We will be back in the woods in the new year, when children in Key Stage one will also have an opportunity to participate. Dates to follow.

SCHOOL GARDEN

On Wednesday morning Katie Norris led a work party of children and parents to tidy and sort our school garden so that it will be ready for the growing season. We have now joined the Jamie's Kitchen Garden project which will support the redevelopment of the garden through ideas and projects.

The next gardening work party for parents only will take place on 5th December in the morning – everyone is welcome! Please let Katie Norris or Mrs Kemp know if you are able to attend.

REMINDERS

- The school no longer has a water fountain so ALL children need to bring a labelled water bottle to school each day.
- As the weather has started to become chilly, please send a warm labelled coat to school each day.













- Dates for all school events and school information can be found on the school website: allsaintsprimary.org
- Please could parents not park or drop off on the yellow zig zag lines outside school. It is a road traffic offence and compromises the safety of our pupils.

CHILDREN IN NEED

Following a very busy and enjoyable Children In Need Enrichment Day, we are delighted to have raised £191.75 for the charity. Thank you for supporting this event.

PARENT FORUM

On 9th December there will be a Parent Forum meeting in the school hall at 9am. Everyone is most welcome!

ROAD SAFETY

This week Posy Chapman and Joshua Lane met with Suffolk County Council's Junior Road Safety Officer Scheme Coordinator. They looked at ways in which to involve the children at All Saints' to gain a greater awareness of road safety, the highway code, the 'be safe be seen' initiatives and how to work with parents about road safety, including safe parking. Posy and Joshua will create a notice board by the hall to show the different initiatives that will be in place.

DATES FOR YOUR DIARIES

- 28th November Horse Chestnut Class perform at Snape Maltings for the Big Sing event
- 1st December- Christingle Service All Saints' Church 2.30pm. All welcome
- 5th December- Whole school visit to the pantomime at the Theatre Royal in Bury St Edmunds
- 5th December Garden Work party for parents am
- 5th December Parent Group Christmas fair after school
- 8th December KS1 and Acorn Class Open Books 3pm
- 9th December Parent Forum 9am school hall
- 9th December KS2 Open Books 3pm
- 10th December KS2 Christmas plays 2pm and 6pm in the school hall.
- 11th December KS1 and Acorn Class Christmas plays 2pm and 6pm in the school hall.
- 12th December whole school Christmas decoration event all families are welcome for this festive event 9am 10.15pm. Children (and adults) are invited to wear a Christmas jumper or red/ green and donate £1 to Save the Children charity.
- 16th December whole school Christmas Lunch
- 19th December Father Christmas visits All Saints'
- 19th December Carol service All Saints' Church 2.30pm. All welcome.

Kindest Regards,

Clare Lamb Headteacher























